Department of Natural Resources % Ann Diers PO Box 94676 Lincoln, NE 68509-4676 April 17, 2006

RECEIVED

APR 18 2006

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Dear Ann Diers,

Please find enclosed copies of our Request for Variances that were denied or approved at the Lower Republican NRD Board Special Hearing on April 13th, 2006. I have also enclosed copies of the letters sent back to the owners. If I can answer any questions for you please feel free to call me at 1-800-353-1297.

Sincerely,

Kristi Coe

Water Resource Secretary